
 

 

 

Hello Lovely People, 

Thankfully it is leap year and I have a few minutes left of the extra day to still call this our 

February H&S newsletter!        

A few items we would like to share in this issue: 

• Inaugural SVA International Vegetarian Food Fest Highlights 

• SVA Book Fair – March 12th – 14th 

• Student Appreciation Week – April 15th – 19th 

• Teacher Appreciation Week – April 29th - May 3rd 

• February /March / April Birthdays 

 

A huge thank you to our Bible in Action students, and others, who helped us set-up the Friday/Saturday 

before! 







 

 
Proudly showing their heritage! / Saturday night helpers did an amazing job. 

  

SUNDAY - LET THE FUN BEGIN!                                                                                                                               

I’m imagining these two telling people, “Show me your money – dinero – 돈 – dinheiro – 

деньги – uang – lajan – kālā – pera – argent - wang…!” 



 

                        Russia & Ukraine                                                   Indonesia

 

Korea 



 

Philippines 

 

Malaysia 



 

Bahamas, Dominica, Guyana, Hati, Jamaica, Trinidad Tobago… 

 

Of course people want shaved ice in the winter – SOLD OUT! 

 

Ethiopia 



 

Romania 

 

France 

 



 

Our wonderful live music 

 

USA 

 

Dayton Area Pathfinders 



  

Venezuela 



 

 

Brazil 

 

Honduras 

 

El Salvador 



 

Mexico                                                             Nigeria 

 

Drinks were so delicious. 



 

The couple who created of our gorgeous sign! 

 

One of these does not look like the others!  You never know who is about to photo bomb ya.        

 

When the decorations are just so beautiful you have to wear them home. 



 

(Between the two photos we are only missing one Home & School member!  One of these days we’ll get them all in one photo!) 

The Home & School team cannot thank everyone enough for cooking, decorating, 

playing/singing music, setting up, tearing down, cleaning up.  This was such a fun and 

delicious event and we thank you from the bottom of our stomachs for being willing to try 

something new.  *The funds raised go toward Home & School’s annual expenses.  Anything 

raised beyond our expenses during events goes towards improvements for the school and 

teacher grants. 

Click here if you would like to purchase a copy of the recipe booklet once 

completed.  https://forms.gle/VrjWm88coR3Qc9eL6  

Click here for more photos!  2024 Food Fest Photos 

 

https://forms.gle/VrjWm88coR3Qc9eL6
https://1drv.ms/f/s!AkRCSPl8DEhFgpM5y85LDcV-uFlilg?e=xAVJrT


 



 

 

GIFT GUIDES - 2023-2024 SVA Gift Guides - pdf 

https://1drv.ms/f/s!AkRCSPl8DEhFgbREFgzGxztk9AWp4w?e=G39b7X


 

 

 



 

GIFT GUIDES - 2023-2024 SVA Gift Guides - pdf 

 

Feel free to email homeandschool@springvalleyacademy.org with any questions, concerns, or 

suggestions. If you have photos or stories to share for future newsletters, please reach out!  

Visit our website for past newsletters, additional information, forms, etc. 

https://springvalleyacademy.org/parent-resources/home-and-school-organization/  

https://1drv.ms/f/s!AkRCSPl8DEhFgbREFgzGxztk9AWp4w?e=G39b7X
https://springvalleyacademy.org/parent-resources/home-and-school-organization/

